
 Pyrotecnico Fireworks, Inc. 
 PO Box 149 
 New Castle, PA 16103 

 Request for Fireworks Display; 

 To whom it may concern, 

 I am requesting on behalf of the Town of Siler, NC and Pyrotecnico Fireworks, Inc. to 
 perform an aerial fireworks display at 700 Alston Bridge Rd. Siler City, NC 27344 on August 2nd, 
 2025. Provided along with this letter is a packet containing our company’s information including 
 safety procedures and licensing records. 

 Thank you for your time and consideration, 

 Britany Alexander 
 Production Coordinator South East 
 Pyrotecnico Fireworks, Inc. 


